Don't forget to look at our website www.newroadprimarycalderdale.org.uk



Friday 11th January 2019

New Road Primary School

Weekly Newsletter—Week 16

Welcome Back and Happy New Year



I hope you have all had a wonderful Christmas and New Year break. It is exciting to be back to school in a new year and I know 2019 will be another fantastic year for everybody at New Road.

Myself and all the teaching staff would like to thank you all for the kind gifts we received at the end of last term, they really were gratefully received.

We will continue to come up with innovative ideas to inspire our children but we also welcome any suggestions you may have so please share them with me or the teachers.

Here's to a great year ahead, Mrs Harwood.

GROWTH Certificate Winners



Millie, Paige, Sadie, Caitlin, George, Enya, Muskaan, Zachariah, Toby, Arabella and all of Year 5.

House Point Winners



Keira, Elise, Zachary, James, Nyla & Daisy.

Contact details— Tel:01422 831351

email: admin@newroad.calderdale.sch.uk

January

15th—Deadline to apply for September 2019 Reception places.

24th Family Learning—1.15-3.15

30th—Yr 5—Class Assembly

30th- Yr 5—Fire Safety Talk

February

5th— Safer Internet Day

15th-School Closes

25th—School reopens

27th-Yr 3 School Trip

March

7th—World Book Day

7th—Year 2 Class Assembly 9:05am.

12th to 14th—Scholastic Book Fair

13th—Family Learning—1.15-3.15

15th—Red Nose Day

15th-Firefighters Collection

April

8th-Rec & Yr 6—Height & Weight Checks

8th-Parents Evening—3.30-6.00

9th-Parents Evening—3.30-6.00

9th-Family Learning—Easter
Theme—3.30-6.00

11th-School Closes

12th—Training Day

29th—School reopens

May

6th—School Closed—Bank Holiday

13th-SATS Week

Lunchtime Certificate Winners





Marcel, Ruby, Keira, Olivia, Zachariah & Olivia.

After School Clubs

The After School Clubs detailed at the bottom of this page will be running for the next half

term. They run on the days shown and start at 3.30, finishing at 4.30. You should have received a text from school advising if your child has a place on their chosen club.

Thank you.

Uniform

With the start of a new term I'd like to ensure that all the children come to school in the correct uniform as things started to slip at the end of last term.

Sweatshirt/cardigan—Red (with or without school logo)
Polo T Shirt/ Shirt or Blouse—White
Trousers/ Skirt—Grey

Sensible black school shoes NO TRAINERS

If there is any reason for your child not wearing the correct uniform can you please inform myself or the class teacher on the reason why. Thank you for your co-operation.

After School Clubs

For Your Information

Clubs for the Spring Term

Monday Street Dance

Tuesday Karate Club

Thursday Reading Club

Friday Football Club

PTFA Facebook



Please 'like' the PTFA facebook page to find out what our PTFA are doing. It would be great to see more of you accessing the page and supporting the team. There are reminders of what is happening that week in school and daily maths challenges for your children to have a go at.

Thank-you

Search—Friends of New Road Primary.